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Re: 30 hours funded childcare - Nursery

Dear Parents,

If your child is currently in the Terrific Twos, and will be starting in our Little Berries Nursery in September, you
may be eligible for 30 hours of funded childcare. There are criteria that need to be met in order to gain access to
this.

Please visit www.enfield.gov.uk/if to see if you are eligible and to make your application. If you are eligible,
please contact the school office with the code provided by Informed Families.

If you have any questions please do get in touch.
Kind regards,

Alexia Hilas
Little Berries Assistant Headteacher
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